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This bill would take the decision making out of the hands of the most qualified 

individuals who are those working for and with the Oregon Department of Fish and 

Wildlife. I firmly believe as both an outdoorsman and nongovernmental wildlife 

biologist that the scientifically based North American Model of Wildlife Management 

has worked for a long time and will continue to work long into the future, so let let it 

do just that by keeping the decision making power in the hands of those most 

qualified.  

 

In addition similar bills have already been denied by the Oregon Department of Fish 

and Wildlife Commission three times because of the currently successful Beaver 

Management Plan that ODFW implements, so again lets allow them to continue 

doing a good job.  


